THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

ROBERT W. RUNCIE
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Telephone: 754-321-2600 : ) Facsimile: 754-321-2701

Tuly 27, 2015

TO: School Board Members

FROM: Maurice L. Woods /ZV\/[JJ )

Chief Strategy & Optrations Officer

VIA: Robert W. Runcie
Superintendent of Schools .

SUBJECT: CORRECTION TO THE JULY 20, 2015, MEMORANDUM NOTIFICATION
- OF BIDS AND RFPS AWARDED FOR LESS THAN $500,000 PURSUANT TO
SCHOOL BOARD POLICY 3320, PART II, RULE (D), (P), (S) '

This memorandum is to inform you that the Request for Proposal 16-026B, Hand Sanitizer Foam with
Dispenser and Stand, approved on July 20, 2015, as a Post-Approval has been revised.

Procurement & Warehousing Services revised the contract term for RFP 16-026B, Hand Sanitizer
Foam with Dispenser and Stand, from July 29, 2015, through June 30, 2018, to August 29, 2015,
through June 30, 2018,

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact Director
Ms. Ruby Crenshaw of Procurement & Warehousing Services at 754-321-0501.
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Attachments

ce: Senior Leadership Team
Ruby Crenshaw, Director, Procurement & Warehousing Services
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